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Thursday,  

August 22nd

The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, August 22nd at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M. We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 7:00 P.M. 

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2002 Inductees and they are as follows: 
Jeff Chandler, Scott Frank, Bill Gallo, Don Givens, Jimmy Glenn, Joe Miceli, LeRoy Neiman, Lindsey Page, Jr., Thomas P. Qualiano, Leon Spinks, Mike Tinley & Posthumously we have Nat Arno, Sandy Saddler and Phil Tobias. 
They all will be inducted on Thursday, November 14th at the New Venetian (formerly called the Cameo) in Garfield. Also being honored will be our Man of the Year, Dennis Murphy and the Pro and Amateur Boxers of the Year. 


* We have New N.J. Boxing Hall of Fame Watches at a cost of $20.00 plus $5.00 for shipping. 

* We will have the 2001 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and they will be given out at this meeting and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $3.00 each plus postage. 

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts for only $20, and also NEW Hall of Fame hats, call Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775 for more information.


* We still need pictures and stories on all the honorees ASAP. As of today, I only have three stories. If I don’t here from them by September 1st, I am going to take them off our list of inductees.

*  I am also asking your help on getting some AD’s and Boosters for our AD book. Right now we are way behind and we have a lot of catching up to do.  


We will be honoring a Hall of Famer from the past each and every month. This month we go back to the 6th Hall of Fame Inductions and take a look at former Heavyweight contender and the father of Leigh, Roy Lazar.

Ring Notes: 
*The N.J. Diamond Glovers will be having their annual tournament starting in September, with the finals in Linden on Friday, October 4th.


*Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen hall in Kearney.                      Also, on Friday, August 30th they will be having an Amateur Boxing show at Hoboken High School. Please call Paul Venti at 1-201-997-7558.

On Sunday, September 15th, Ring #25, along with the Hall of Fame, will be having our annual picnic at Biase’s, starting at 12 Noon. Once again, Larry and Emma Biase is Grateful enough to donate their yard, which includes a 40 X 40 built in pool. If anyone is interested please call Paul Venti at 1-201-997-7558.

*Ring #34, On Sunday, October 20th,  Don and Sandy will be having another awards Dinner at LaNeves. Among the honorees are Al Gavin, Eric Harding, Lou Duva, Pat Lynch, Arturo Gatti,  Bob Jackson and Larry Hazzard.      Call President Don McAteer at 1-973-827-5695 for any information.  
Lou Duva just had a pro boxing show   that was aired on ESPN 2 on August 6th and Joe Parham’s outstanding Light heavyweight, George Jones, won the  main event going away. 

Also, Murad Muhammad, along with Howie Albert, will be having a pro  boxing show at the Jersey City         armory on Friday, September 18th.
SICK LIST: 
Ray Spencer, 23 Florence Ave.,          Belleville, N.J. 07109 
Larry Biase, 6 Woodmont Road,        Pine Brook, N.J. 07058 
Charlie Wallace, 24 Gayes Dr.,         New Providence, N.J. 07974 
                                                                   

FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES   ARE OVERDUE!   If you are just joining our organization you have to     pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st year    ($10 to join plus $10 for the year). If    you are already a member all you have    to pay is the $10.00. Remember if you want to continue receiving this news-  letter and be a member you MUST be paid up in FULL.

Keep Punching,  Pres. Henry Hascup

I will be away on vacation from 15th          to the 20th of August.




